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 Objection

Comments The proposed building is too large and too high for the location. It borders a national park and will be
visible for miles around. The location is also unsuitable. The prevailing winds from thia site will carry
fumes from the chimney along the south coast through the narrow stretch between the sea and the
South Downs. The fumes will mostly travel across Littlehampton, Worthing, Shoreham and on towards
Brighton. Newhaven's incinerator causes a smell all over Newhaven and Seaford. This proposal is for a
much larger incinerator that will have a much greater affect. My other concern is that the size of this
facility means the operators will start bringing in waste from further afield by lorry in order to burn and
create energy. This may well lead to perfectly recyclable waste being diverted in to the incinerators
because it is cheaper to burn than to recycle. I beleive that this will be a long term negative effect on
recycling rates.
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